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Sewer Line Installation Project Will Close Section of Beech Street for a Month 
 

A section of Beech Street will be closed from now until at least Friday, April 5th while a project is 
underway to install a City of Yakima sewer line. 
 
The section of the roadway that will be closed extends from the Beech Street underpass, which 
is below Interstate 82, to 15th Street. 
 
During the project, traffic delays in the area are likely to occur.  Drivers should use alternate 
routes if possible until the project is completed.   
 

Access to homes and businesses in the area, including Central Premix and Arreolas Auto 
Wrecking, will be maintained from Chalmers Street.  Emergency vehicles will be allowed 
through the project area if necessary. 
  
As always, the schedule for this type of project is subject to change daily, dependant on 
weather, equipment failure, and emergencies. 
 

For additional information regarding this project, contact Construction Supervisor Bruce Floyd at  
575-6138.   
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